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Beloved brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
 
The Lord's mercy continues to extend to us. Until today we have enjoyed the 
providential care of the Lord who has delivered us from the dangers of this pandemic 
that affects the world. His mercy fills our hearts with expressions of praise. 
I am always thanking God in my prayers for all of you, thanking the Lord for the 
communion that you give me in my work of preaching the gospel in Chile and South 
America. 
 

WHAT DONE IN THE WORK OF THE LORD IN FEBRUARY 2021. 
 
Quarantines are still in the country due to the contagion of Covid 19 that has increased. 
The meetings in the church building are suspended, we meet in our homes by family 
groups, adjusting to the requirements of the authorities. I teach the Bible using the 
Zoom, Skype and WhatsApp platforms. I am dedicated to serving the needs of the local 
church and we strive to strengthen the faith of our brothers, to console those who have 
lost their relatives, we also attend to the physical and economic needs of the most 
needy brothers. 
 
Some of the lessons presented: 
 
- "THE CHURCH OF THE NEW TESTAMENT" Acts 20:28. 
- "THE GROWTH OF CHRISTIAN CHARACTER" 2 Peter 3:18. 
- "EVALUATING MY SPIRITUAL GROWTH" Hebrews 5: 13-14 
- "A PRECIOUS FAITH" 2 Peter 1: 1. 
- "AND THE LORD CLOSED THE DOOR" Genesis 7: 13-24 
- "DISCOURAGEMENT" Hebrews 12: 3. 
- "PARTICIPATING IN THE DIVINE NATURE" 2 Peter 1: 3-11. 
- "THE WIDOW OF NAIN" Luke 7: 11-17. 
 
Brother Rubén Toledo, my co-worker, is presenting several lessons on "The history of 
the Lord's church." We also have the collaboration of brothers Nelson Moraga and 
Rodrigo Acevedo men from the church who support our congregational work. 

 
TEACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 

 
I continue to present Bible lessons, through the Zoom, Skype, WhatsApp platforms. 
Teaching the word of the Lord with churches of Christ in Chile, Colombia, Ecuador and 
Uruguay. 



Every Thursday at 9:00 p.m. I connect with the church in Pillaro, Ecuador to give Bible 
lessons because they are going through difficult times. 
 
I continue to record videos with Bible lessons that are useful to many brothers in this 
time of isolation. 
I am in constant contact with brothers from churches in southern Chile, encouraging 
them and answering biblical questions. 

 
OUR SITUATION WITH COVID 19. 

 
 
The vaccination program is working well in Chile, on 
March 11 they will give me the second vaccine against 
Covid 19. I understand that keeping the prevention 
instructions I will be able to go out to the city park to 
deliver biblical literature and look for noble hearts where 
the word of the Lord be received. I also want to revisit 
the churches in Chile. If God allows it, I hope to resume 
this work in the preaching of the gospel. 
His prayers will be helpful in these evangelistic endeavors. 
 

 
 

 
PLANS TO TRAVEL TO PUNTA ARENAS EXTREMO SUR DE CHILE. 

 
 I have promised to visit the brothers in the 
city of Punta Arenas, from May 8 to 16, God 
permitting. In September 2019, we baptized 
6 people in that city that is 2,132 miles from 
Limache. Due to the pandemic, I stopped 
traveling to continue teaching the brothers. 
The brothers in Punta Arenas have remained 
faithful, persevering in the Lord's doctrine 
throughout this time of the pandemic. I have 
assisted you by answering your Bible 
questions and sending videos with Bible 
studies. It is my desire to travel in May to 

spend a week with these my beloved brothers, who have had a hard time in this time 
of pandemic. We will be studying the word of the Lord to strengthen their spirits so 
that they receive new strength to remain firm in the faith. 
 

HEALTH OF MY WIFE. 
 
Regarding the health of Inés, my beloved wife: I inform you that she is better, restoring 
her health satisfactorily. From February 13 to 15, she was hospitalized because the 
medicine that she took to calm the pains of trigeminal neuralgia (Carbamazepine 200 

Hermanos de la iglesia en  
Punta Arenas, sur de Chile. 



mg) caused a drop in sodium and potassium, that had her very bad. Thanks to the 
mercy of our Lord, she is already recovered. Her prayers have been of great help to us.  
 
Dear brothers: I always thank our Lord Jesus Christ for the communion that they offer 
me in my work of preaching the gospel in Chile and South America. Thank you also 
for the constant prayers. 
We will continue working in these difficult times, proclaiming the teaching of the 
blessed gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. Our mighty God bless and keep you always. 
 
His brother, 

 

Emilio Acevedo. 


